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DALLAS -- The first regular meeting of a new medical organi-

zation, the Dallas Society of the Neurosciences, will be held at 6:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, May 21, in the auditorium at Children's Medical Center in Dallas. 

The agenda will include ratification of bylaws, election of 

officers and a scientific program. 

"With the anticipated development of Dallas as a neurological 

center, there is an obvious need for creation of a scientific organi-

zation which will serve as a forum for exchange of information and 

ideas," explained Dr. William S. Fields, professor of neurology at the 

University of Texas Southwestern Medical School. 

The scientific program at the meeting will be concerned with 

"Therapeutic Value of Hypophysectomy (removal of pituitary gland)" 
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